
 

Events, News and Updates from the School Council          May 2025 

Polygon School Council           

Meet Your School Council: 

3LBH – Sam K-B            3JG – Leo L 

3NT – Will J                      4PR – Owen M 

3DRB – Spencer W       4NA – Aiden H 

3HI – Josh C                    4CM – Jack W 

Head boy – Oliver C 

Notes from Recent School Council Meetings: 

The School Council were presented with a variety of options for new Outdoor Equipment. 

Some of this was gym based while others were climbing based. The School Council looked 

at these and decided to survey the wider school community so that everyone had a voice.   

School Council Suggestions: 

KS4 favoured more Gym based equipment while KS3 favoured the more play 

based/climbing equipment.  

The School Council also asked that the current gym equipment is serviced.  

Survey results will be shared with SLT and staff for discussion. 

 
If you have anything you would like to bring up in School Council meetings, then please 

speak to your Class Councillor. 

All suggestions and points and discussed by the council and then go to SLT (Senior 

Leadership Team) for discussion and a response. 
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